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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
EYFS Westonbirt Arboretum Trip  
 
Destination: Westonbirt Arboretum 

Date of Trip: Tuesday 7th November 2023 

Times: We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning at 3pm 

Cost: £9.60 

Details of trip: This trip is to support our Autumn topic, enhancing the children’s 
knowledge and understanding of this season. During the day the children 
will take part in a variety of self-led educational activities, will have time to 
explore the arboretum and time to play in the woodland park. 

Lunch: 
 

All children will require a packed lunch and bottle of water for the trip. 
Please can you ensure there are no nut products or chocolate bars in the 
lunch boxes. 

Clothing: All children will need to wear school uniform with sensible footwear for 
walking. If the weather is wet, your child will need a waterproof coat and 
wellington boots. Please ensure that your child’s belongings are in a 
rucksack, as they may have to carry them around with them throughout the 
day. 

 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we require a contribution of £9.60. This will be a cashless trip, therefore all payments 
need to be paid via the online payments system   

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314 
Consent for your child to attend will also need to be given on this system. You should have all received an email 
last week giving you login details for the system, if you require any assistance please contact the school office. 
The office WILL NOT be accepting cash or cheques for this trip. If we do not receive enough voluntary 
contributions by the 13th October, we will have to cancel the trip. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Jones, Mrs Ridd & Mrs Chaney 
EYFS Team. 
 
 

 

Executive Headteacher:     Mrs J Simpson 
Headteacher:  Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Friday 15th September 2023 
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